
     

 

11 July 2023 

Dear Prospective Families, 

We are excited to introduce you to Mount St. Joseph Girls’ College where academic 
excellence and spiritual growth converge to provide an exceptional education for 
your child. 

At Mount St. Joseph Girls’ College, our focus is to develop students who are 
prepared to face the challenges of the future with confidence and compassion. We 
believe in fostering a strong sense of community, with foundations in the 
teachings of Saint Mary of the Cross Mackillop and the gospel of Jesus Christ, whilst 
providing a dynamic curriculum that prepares students for success in college life 
and beyond. 

Here are some compelling reasons why Mount St. Joseph Girls’ College is the ideal 
choice for your child's educational journey: 

• Academic Excellence: Our dedicated team of educators strives for 
academic excellence, offering a comprehensive curriculum that is 
designed to challenge and inspire students. Our approach to teaching and 
learning extends beyond textbooks, encourages critical thinking, 
creativity, and problem-solving skills. 

• Spiritual Growth: Mount St. Joseph Girls’ College provides a nurturing 
environment for spiritual growth. Our students participate in religious 
education, attend Mass, and engage in prayer and reflection, fostering a 
deeper connection with their faith. 

• Values-Based Education: We believe in instilling moral values and character 
development alongside academic achievement. Our students learn the 
importance of integrity, empathy, and social responsibility, preparing them 
to become compassionate and engaged members of society. 

• Engaging Extracurricular Activities: We offer a wide range of 
extracurricular activities, including sports, arts, clubs, and social justice 
initiatives. These opportunities allow students to explore their passions, 
develop leadership skills, and build lifelong friendships. 

• Supportive Community: At Mount St. Joseph Girls’ College we consider 
every student and family a part of our close-knit and diverse community. 
We encourage parental involvement and maintain open lines of 
communication, ensuring a supportive partnership in your child's 
education. 



 
 

Applying to enrol at Mount St. Joseph Girls’ College is a wise decision for your 
child's future. Applications for enrolment in Year 7 in 2025 close on 18 August 
2023. 

We warmly invite you to visit our campus and experience our welcoming 
atmosphere firsthand. We will be hosting an open morning on Thursday 20 July, 
where you can explore our state-of-the-art facilities, ask questions of staff and 
students, and learn more about the unique opportunities we offer. 

 

Kind regards, 

Kate Dishon 

Principal 


